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Greetings from the North! 
 
 
The Lord has been gracious towards us this past month.  It was so exciting to 
attend a Missions Conference as well as a Missions Sunday in Alberta at the 
beginning of March.  We were thrilled to go door-to-door soul winning to share 
the Good News of our precious Saviour with lost souls.  David was able to 
witness to an unemployed man at a gas station in Alberta.  We were also able 
to assist a church in assembling more John and Romans for distribution 
throughout their city.  Employing social distance measures at month’s end, we 
were able to be a testimony and gave the Gospel to JJ at a campground in BC. 
 
We had been greatly involved in our home church’s annual Teen Lightning 
Conference for many years.  As we journey across the country, we are thrilled 
to see many of these teenagers, now grown with families of their own, faithfully 
serving the Lord in their home churches.  They are raising their little children to 
serve God.  Some of these adults have informed us that they were on our team 
many years ago and that Teen Lightning had a big impact on their lives.  Glory 
to God! 
 
Although we had been carefully planning and scheduling meetings along the 
deputation trail, the Lord has changed our direction due to the new government 
restrictions and regulations.  After much prayer and counsel with our pastor, we 
have suspended our deputation for the time being.  God has assisted us in 
safely arriving on our field of Snow Lake much sooner than we had originally 
planned.  In accordance to municipal, provincial, and federal regulations, we will 
be self-isolating (quarantining) at Snow Lake Baptist Church for two weeks 
before entering the community. The church folks here have been so helpful and 
kind in preparing the church for our temporary accommodations. 
 
The Lord has blessed us abundantly above all that we can ask or think. What a 
wonderful God we serve!  Many pastors across the world are planning 
innovative and creative ways to obey the laws of both the land and the Lord.  
We have already been involved in Livestream services, and are preparing to 
use technology to reach our community here in Snow Lake. 
 
We are grateful for safety in travelling across the stormy mountain passes of 
British Columbia, through the blizzards in Alberta, and along the sketchy 
highways of northern Saskatchewan and Manitoba.  Many thanks to the 
Christian brothers and sisters who have graciously helped us along our 
deputation travels this month.  We arrived at many churches as strangers, and 
left as lifelong friends. 
 
Thank you so much for your faithful service for the Lord in your home towns 
and churches.  Now is not the time to faint, dear brethren.  Keep on the firing 
line! 
 
Serving together, 
 
 
David, Nadine, Abigail, Paul and Noah Muckle 

Our Contact Info 
 
mucklefamily@gmail.com 
mucklestothenorth.ca 
1 204-239-7882 
 

Field Address 
 
Snow Lake Baptist Church 
PO Box 759 
Snow Lake, MB R0B 1M0 
1 204-358-2002 

 

Sending Church 
 
Golden Plains Baptist Church 
PO Box 471 
Portage la Prairie, MB R1N 3B7 
1 204-857-6741    gpbc.ca 

 

Mission Board 
 
Points North Baptist Mission 
Harvesters Baptist Church 
9488 Westminster Drive 
London, ON N6P 1P3 
1 519-673-9978  

 


